Protein Production and Purification
Partnership in Europe

Dear Participants of the 20th Annual Meeting of the P4EU partnership (1-3 July in
Braunschweig Germany)

We have finalized the program which can be found on the P4EU homepage and as
attachment of this email.

We are looking forward to meeting you all on Monday 1st of July. On Monday people
selected for the demo courses will be able to participate these courses in the
laboratories at the HZI. An introductory session about the methods of all demo
courses will be open to all in the plenary lecture hall starting at 13:00.

On Tuesday the program will start with the presentations of the P4AEU members, and
presentations by our sponsors. After further presentations on Wednesday, we will
close the meeting with a round table discussion. During the meeting there will be
sufficient time to meet the sponsors. Some sponsors also participate in organizing
the short demo courses.

Please feel free to contact Susanne Witt and Joop van den Heuvel in case of any
questions or issues.

Best regards Joop and Susanne
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